f‘ Keepm’ up with the Joneses

God’s Co-Workers

Hailie played Division | lacrosse in college. She is slow to speak, quick
to smile, and loves people well. She also happens to be wrapping up
her first year as an intern serving in the Middle East.

Recently, Hailie was catching up with a local believer over tea when
they were approached by a woman. The woman was clearly not well
off, and Hailie’s friend said that they should see if she needed help.
The woman was in need of money to pay rent and said that she had a
hard time getting a job because she is disabled. Hailie and her friend
asked how they could help and if they could pray for her.

As the woman began to open up, Hailie and her friend were amazed to
learn that this woman had come to know Jesus through a dream. She
described him as a man in all white who said his name was Jesus.
Beyond that, the woman shared that a local man had also had a dream about Jesus. In his dream, Jesus told him to tell
her who Jesus is, which he did, and as a result, she placed her faith in Jesus. She went on to tell stories of how Jesus had
provided for her and answered her prayers. She said “There is no one more excited for Jesus’ second coming than
me”. Hailie and her friend met with the woman again the next day. She said that she wanted to go to church and asked
Hailie’s friend if she would meet her and take her to church (there are a few local churches in this country).

Hailie ahd one of her middle eastern friends

It is always fun to find God at work around you and have him choose to include you on something that he has already
been doing. What a blessing to be his co-workers! Join us in praying that this woman would get connected to the
church and experience the body of Christ come around her. Please pray for Hailie as well as she finishes her first
year and prepares to return to the Middle East again next year.

2025 International One-Year Team Update

Every year we hire and train dozens of International Interns excited to spend a year overseas working with God to reach
university students around the world. This year there are approximately 115 interns ready to be trained in April, raise
their support through the summer, and report to their overseas assignments in August or September. Many of them
will have full-time staff on their team as well. Please join us in praying for these new laborers as they receive their
initial training and raise their support.
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